
LITTLETON HIGH SCHOOL PTA 

2022 FALL APPEAL 


CAMPAIGN FUNDRAISER


The LHS PTA’s first priority is making sure we’re able to give our teachers 
and students what they need to learn and grow. We need to raise $3,500 

this first half of the year so that we can provide the support that our 
teachers need to do this and that is why the LHS PTA is  kicking off the 

2022 Fall Appeal Campaign. 


There are over 400 students at LHS so if we can get every family to 
donate at least $10 by November 23rd we will reach our fundraising goal. 

Will you join us in working toward that goal?


Your involvement makes a difference! When parents like you give back to 
our school’s community, Littleton High School is able to lay the 

groundwork for future student achievement.


Thank you for being such a supporter of teacher and student success!


Please consider supporting the LHS PTA Fall Appeal.


Three Easy Ways to Contribute! 

Cash, Check or Credit Card using ChedderUP.com


To pay with credit card go here: https://lhs-pta-2022-fall-appeal-
campaign.cheddarup.com/


If paying by cash or check, make checks payable to Littleton PTA. Please 
send your payment in a sealed envelope labeled “Littleton High School 

PTA Spring Appeal”. It can be dropped off at the LHS main office.


PLEASE DONATE BY November 23rd!


Thank you for your support.


The Littleton High School PTA is a 501(c)(3) organization. Your donation is 100% tax deductible.
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